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. Tloud's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.
17th December, 1043.

Dear Sir,

Yilth reference to Glasgow report No. 66800 on the
Steamer "NEW COLUMBIA", I shall be glad to learn whether 1t was
the Surveyors' intention to place a limit on the propeller,
screwshaft and stern bush, or whether they are of the opinion that
these matters could be deferred until the screwshaft is next drewn
for inspection. It will be appreclated that under the terms of
Circular No. 1772, the drawing of the shaft may be postponed until
the end of December next year,.

I am, Dear Sir,
i Yours faithfally,

Clerk to the
The Secretary, Classification Comittee
GLASGOW,




